
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2022-23/No.143 Date- 12/12/2022
To: Parents (Class 10)
From: The Principal
Subject: Individual Personalized Meetings for Career Guidance

Dear Student and Parents,

Thank you for your active participation in the ‘Career Guidance Session’ conducted by Mr.
Mohit Mangal. The session truly opened up a world of possibilities regarding our children’s
future careers.

As an important follow-up step, we would like to meet each student (and their parents)
individually to discuss their future career goals as well as their thoughts on streams and
subjects selection post Class 10. As educators, we have known our children’s strengths
deeply, and we hope to help them make reflective and thought-through decisions about
their future.

The objective of this session is to help students and parents gain more clarity regarding their
individual choices based on all the information shared so far across workshops, as well as
based on the child’s interests and aptitude.

To schedule the meeting, students and parents will need to select suitable time slots from

multiple options given below:

Date and time
options for the
meetings and venue

● 16th December: Between 10:30 am to 2:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

● 17th December: Between 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm (Satellite
Campus)

● 19th December: Between 10:30 am to 2:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

● 20th December: Between 10:30 am to 2:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

● 26th December: Between 10:30 am to 2:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

● 27th December: Between 10:30 am to 2:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

● 28th December: Between 8:30 am to 12:30 pm (Santej
Campus)

Meeting details ● Each parent can book an individual 30-minute time slot to
using the link given below:
Calendly Link to book meeting slots
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https://calendly.com/neelima-saraf/career-guidance-meeting-for-class-10-students-and-parents


● The preferred time slot will be available to the parents on a

first come, first serve basis.

Note:

● The time slot booking will be closed 1 day i.e. 24 hours prior to the respective slot.

● Please adhere to the time slot booked, as delay in joining the meeting would give

you less time for having a valuable interaction. This will also help us to reduce the

waiting time for parents.

● There will be regular school for students on these days except 28th December 2022.

● Students are required to accompany the parent/s for these meetings.

All students with their parent/s are required to attend this meeting compulsorily,
irrespective of whether their future decision is clear or not. We would like both the parents
to attend the meeting, but if that is not possible, then atleast one parent should attend.

You may write to us on student.support@redbrickseducation.org in case of any

query/challenges faced in booking the meeting slots or reach out to the front desk

counselor for any assistance related to the same.

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.

Best regards,

Sutapa Mishra
Principal
Redbricks School
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